
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

 

This is a notice that School District of Holmen Board of Education members may 

be attending a tour of School District of Holmen construction sites beginning at 

8:00 a.m. on Friday, August 29, 2025.  A quorum may be present and discussion 

may occur while at public sites regarding construction, but no Board action will be 

determined.   

 

The construction tour will begin at Holmen Middle School (502 North Main Street, 

Holmen WI 54636) at 8:00 a.m. and will include tours of Evergreen Elementary 

(510 Long Coulee Road, Holmen WI 54636) and Viking Elementary (500 East Wall 

Street, Holmen WI 54636). 


